Subject: Thank you !!

Date: Wed, 12 Sep 2012 09:14:00 IST

Hello,
Good Morning !!

To,
Mukul Madhav Foundation...

Greeting from Lokmangal Foundation.
Hope you all are doing well.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in Medical camp for Kids of Tadiwala road. Kids had got
great benefits from it. .

We have seen the Advertisement on Lokmat news paper. I hope many of people were be aware about
this. We will be happy to work on different activites for childerns.

Yes definitely we have wonderful plans for students developments.

We are really happy to have your motivation and willing to work for kids. we together can achieve
good outcome for the kids improvements.

Thats why you and your works a mean a lot for us. Thank a lot once agam for the opportunity.
We would love that to work with you..:)

If you have any query then please let me know...

Thank you,.

Lokmangal Foundation,
Tadiwala Road, Pune 1
8805467743/9850347241.
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